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5016 Les Chateaux #136
Dallas TX 75235 i

December 20,1993

,
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John W.N. Hickey
Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Sir:

I have read the Draft Environmental Impact Statement prepared by the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, and in light of the overall favorable
comments published therein, I urge you and fellow members of the NRC to
support the findings of the DEIS and expedite the licensing process for the t

Lousiana facility.
It is par amount that the U.S. consider alternative energy sources and

strive for independence from foreign suppliers of such services. Continuing
to license nuclear plants not only achieves this goal of providing more
efficiently generated energy, but also intelligently looks to the future by
paving the way for more discovery.

Again, I urge you to sedensly consider this reality, and act swiftly.

Sincerely
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Rodney D. Lindsay
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